
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Student: 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to the Social Work Diploma program at 
Keyano College. 

Choosing to complete a Social Work Diploma at Keyano College is an important decision. You 
will find that our highly qualified instructors and small classes allow for a rich learning 
experience. In addition, our supportive working relationship with local Human Service Agencies, 
make the educational journey at Keyano College rewarding for our students. We believe that 
our program offers a warm, supportive environment in which to learn, grow and share in the 
excitement of personal and professional development. 

Our Mission: 

To represent and strengthen the Social Work profession in the Regional Municipality of Wood 
Buffalo, which includes the surrounding Indigenous Communities by providing graduates who 
will have the capacity to serve the region and, in that service, become agents of positive social 
change. 

As the Chair and Dean of the Social Work Diploma program, we have an open‐door policy when 
it comes to our students. Please stop by and say hello. If you have any questions about our 
program, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
The first step in discovering your Social Work role at the college, is meeting the college faculty 
and staff, and experiencing the learning culture on campus, and receiving valuable program and 
practicum information. 

 

Thank you for choosing to further your education in the Social Work Diploma program at 
Keyano College. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Alexis Laird  Arlene Starkes  
Chair, Social Work Diploma Program Dean, School of Health & Human 
780-791-4976 780‐791‐4961 
alexis.laird@keyano.ca  Arlene.Starkes@keyano.ca  
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